
 
July 14, 2022 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Labcon is conducting a recall of the following products:  
7626-500-000-9  
and 
7626-540-000-9 
 
Product description:  U-pette dispenser 
Lot numbers affected:  any lot number with 2 in the position as highlighted below. 
 
XXXC8-2XX 
 
Purchase orders that are possibly affected:  please see the list below 
 
119387  
 
Reason for the recall:  While performing a product audit it was discovered that metal 
cannulas in the U-pette dispensers could occasionally get displaced when the dispenser 
is inserted in the Vacutainer stopper. 
 
Action required: please check your inventory for the presence of the lot numbers 
mentioned above.  Please contact the end-users if needed. 
 
Supplier contact for credit and/or replacement:  If any of these lots are found in your 
stock please contact custsupport@labcon.com 
 
 
CAPA statement: A new testing protocol is implemented for U-pette cannula testing as 
of 07/14/2022 
 
Please contact custsupport@labcon.com if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Lily Remennik 
Customer Support/QA Manager 


